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Newsletter 31 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Sports Day 
The children had a fantastic sports day, which was based on the Tokyo Olympics and hosted by our PE 
provider Pro-Stars. Miss May has been busy updating the twitter feed so everyone can enjoy photos of 
the day. Foxes House had the highest score but it was a very close competition. Well done everyone. 
 
Sunhats, sun cream and waterproof coats 
A reminder that during the warmer weather we appreciate if sun cream could be applied to children 
before school, we also appreciate children bringing in sun hats and of course as its England a waterproof 
coat so that the children can go outside whatever the weather. Many thanks. 
 
School Uniform 
Uniform with the logo can be purchased from Macron Store in Gloucester or Price and Buckland, both 
have an online shop and details are on the school website: 
https://www.littledeanprimary.co.uk/website/school_uniform/169716 
 
Please remember that both of these companies will need 3 – 4 weeks lead time to deliver the uniform to 
you. 
 
Mrs Webb does run a second hand uniform shop, if you would like to purchase anything from her please 
email her on swebb@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk or we are able to pass a message on via the school office. 
 
If you have uniform that is too small and wish to donate to our second hand shop please drop it off in 
reception. Many thanks. 
 
Year End Events 
Due to Covid we are not able to do all the normal events that we would like to. However, we are finalising 
plans so that all the classes have a fun experience before the end of term. More details to follow.   
 
Pre-School 
The last day for our Pre-School will be Friday 16th July 2021 ending at the normal time of 2.45 p.m.  
 
Last day of term 
We will be holding our usual leavers service but this year it will be by Zoom. Further details to follow.  The 
school will close after lunch at 1.00 p.m. 
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School Meals 
Currently we are only able to provide a packed lunch due to Covid restrictions. If you would like to order 
a packed lunch please ask your child to order one in the morning during registration. The choice a 
baguette of cheese, tuna, or ham along with salad/vegetable crudities, a piece of fruit and a cake or 
biscuit. The daily cost is £2.32. Please remember that payment should be in advance of taking a meal and 
should be paid through our online payment system www.parentpay.com. If you have lost the login details 
and would like a reminder please ask at the office.  
 
Covid-19 
Are you are aware cases of Covid-19 are rising in the area and a number of schools including ourselves 
have had positive cases and staff and pupils isolating. Please help us to continue to reduce the risks of 
Covid-19 in the school community. Only one adult to bring and collect children, social distancing, follow 
our drop and go policy, staggered start and finish times, wearing of face masks on the school site.  
 
If your child is unwell before the start of the school day, please do not bring them into school.  Please 
phone the school office and let a member of staff know exactly what symptoms your child is exhibiting, 
even if you do not suspect Covid-19.   
 
Your help is very much appreciated.  
 
Contact Details 
As the vast majority of our communications will now be through email or postings on the website or 
twitter is it even more important that we have up to date contact details for you. If you or your 
emergency contacts have changed telephone numbers, email addresses or have moved house please let 
us know as soon as possible. 
 
Diary Dates 
Wednesday 7th July New to Reception class parents meeting via Zoom 
Thursday 8th July Maple Class Prom 
Friday 9th July  New to Reception class Forest Schools session 10 – 12.30 
Friday 16th July Reports sent to parents 
Friday 16th July Last day for Pre-School 
Monday 19th July Leavers Play via Zoom at 1.30 and 6.00 – details to follow 
Wednesday 21st July Last day of Term, 10.30 Leavers service via Zoom, school ends at 1.00 
 
Term Dates 2021/22 
Term 1  Monday 6th September – Friday 22nd October  (Inset days 2nd and 3rd September) 
Term 2   Tuesday 2nd November – Friday 17th December (Inset day 1st November) 
Term 3  Tuesday 4th January – Thursday 17th February (Inset day 18th February) 
Term 4  Monday 28th February – Friday 8th April 
Term 5  Monday 25th April – Friday 27th May 
Term 6  Tuesday 7th June – Friday 22nd July    (Inset day 6th June) 
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